
-----Original Message----- 
From: Chris Melnyk  
Sent: April 11, 2024 8:59 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Glen echo development 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I attended the committee meeting regarding Losani developing the former glen echo 
school property. There is so many items that violate the communities that the elected 
politicians of Hamilton need to recognize.  
 
1/. Viola Desmond was obviously ill planned as the school requires 7 portables to meet 
needs when we had a quick solution in glen echo school.  
 
2/ the proposed 8 storey apartment and 4 storey condo units do not have parking 
capacity sanitation capacity or appropriate infrastructure.  
 
3/ the developer has repeated changes what is to be built demonstrating a dishonest 
relationship to the community.  
 
4/ the lack of community centers in this area could have been easily addressed by 
repurposing glen echo.  
 
5/ disclosure to the community has been nothing but smoke and mirrors.  
 
6/ school traffic has escalated and positioning of the new school has created traffic 
bottlenecks which will be uncontrollable with the proposed development.  
 
7/ construction in a older neighborhood will cause extensive damage to property.  
 
I have lived in this community for all my life and you will disgrace the appeal of this 
community and create a resentful and untrusting environment which is not what this 
community represents. Do the right thing and align yourselves to the correct and just 
road of the residents and taxpayers of this community.  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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